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JR Kyushu’s announcement regarding the agreement in 

principle of Japan-EU EPA 

 

 

Railways operators and suppliers of Japan and EU have enhanced mutual 

understanding and promoted transactions taking advantage of the occasions 

such as the Railway Industrial Dialogue. We at Kyushu Railway Company (JR 

Kyushu) believe that trusted relationship will be further enhanced and 

opportunities of the transactions will be expanded. 

 

 

We are committed to provide a high-quality service for our customers. In line with 

this objective, we, in transparent and non-discriminate manner, have procured 

best-value-for-money-products with sufficient after-sales services. In 

accordance with the Basic Procurement Policy which is available on our website, 

we will continue to seek high-quality goods and technologies for the 

advancement of railways. 

 


